
To: Jerome Coleman 
E-Mail: Jerome.Coleman@ATK.com
From: Anthony Serafini 
Date: June 29, 2004

Subject:   Experiment application 0123-EX-PL-2004
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

This is just a follow up to our phone conversation.  To sum up, we discussed issues that need to 
be addressed to move your application through government coordination.  The need to narrow 
your requested frequencies and coordination with the FAA and any other entities involved.   
Most likely, this will require more than 30 days so you can disregard the 30 day boilerplate 
language that is automatically inserted by our system.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
June 29, 2004 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html by clicking on the "Submit Correspondence" 
hyperlink. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   3073


